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Election of board employee representatives in Tryg A/S 
 

At a recent ended employee election in Tryg, the Danish employees have elected Tina Snejbjerg and 

Charlotte Dietzer, the Norwegian employees Mette Osvold and the Swedish employees Elias Bakk 

and Lena Darin as employee representatives of Tryg's Supervisory Board. 

 

As substitute members of Tryg's Supervisory Board, the Danish employees have elected Jesper 

Henrik de Gusmão-Sørensen as personal substitute for Tina Snejbjerg, the Norwegian employees 

Bjørn Andreas Bøe Grønner as personal substitute for Mette Osvold and the Swedish employees have 

elected Simon Basdajian as personal substitute for Elias Bakk and Lars Eriksson as personal 

substitute for Lena Darin. 

 

The new board members enter the Supervisory Board on 1 July  2022. At the same time, the former 

employee representative Gert Ove Mikkelsen will withdraw. 

 

After 1 July 2022, the employee representatives of Tryg's Supervisory Board are: 

 

• Charlotte Dietzer 

• Tina Snejbjerg 

• Mette Osvold 

• Elias Bakk 

• Lena Darin 

 

Contact information: 

• Gianandrea Roberti, Investor Relations Officer +45 20 18 82 67 gianandrea.roberti@tryg.dk  

• Peter Brondt, Investor Relations Manager +45 22 75 89 04 peter.brondt@tryg.dk 

 

Visit tryg.com and follow us on twitter.com/TrygIR 
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